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Year 10 Celebration Evening Expectations 2021 
 

 
The Celebration Evening is an invitation only event. Invitations will be given to students who met the criteria below.   
 
The evening is a privilege for students and decisions to not include a student rests with the Principal. Along the way, students will 
be given warnings of their ineligibility to attend the evening. Parents will also be informed via phone calls and letters. Once a 
decision to not invite a student has been made and this decision will not be taken lightly, parents will be informed in writing, 
invited in for a meeting with their child and the reason(s) for the withdrawal of the invitation discussed. 
 
Attendance and behaviour underpin our PBL Core Values of Respect, Responsibility and Achievement. More importantly, students 
not in attendance miss vital aspects of the learning cycle which impacts upon their understanding and skill development.  
 
Criteria that will result in students not being invited to the celebration evening include: 

1. Have 2 short suspensions in 2021 and/or 
2. Have a long suspension in 2021 and/or 
3. Have 45 or more negative mentions in the year up until Week 5 Term 4 and/or 
4. Have an attendance percentage at or above 90% and/or 
5. Make an effort to be in school uniform each day and/or 

 

Students will also need to complete the following school based activities 
1. Mid and end of year portfolio interviews 
2. 2 weeks of work experience of work experience 
3. Clearance card completed 

 

Classwork and assessment is also extremely important in your child’s final year at BVC. This means that: 
1. All assessment tasks must be completed 
2. All N Warnings for non-completion of assessment and classwork must be rectified 
3. Attempts at the Minimum Standard testing for the HSC credential are made. 

 
Year 10 is a very busy year and as in all years we have set the expectations high. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Failure to meet the criteria above will mean that you will not be invited to the Celebration Evening at Mingara on Thursday,  
2 December 2021. 
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